

Department of **Education** 

7 October 2025

Approved Provider

West End Scott Street Community Kindergarten Email: admin@westendscottstkindy.com.au

**Dear Approved Provider** 

I am delighted to extend my congratulations to you and your team at West End Scott Street Community Kindergarten on receiving an "Exceeding" rating in the recent assessment and rating process.

This outstanding achievement is a testament to the dedication, commitment, and high-quality care that your service provides to the children and families within our community.

Your pursuit of high quality in delivering an enriching and supportive early learning environment truly sets your service apart.

The "Exceeding" rating signifies not only that you have surpassed the National Quality Standard, but also that you are leading the way in embracing continuous improvement and innovation. You are setting a benchmark for others in the field of early childhood education and care, and for this, you should be immensely proud.

I would like to acknowledge the hard work and passion that each member of your team contributes to making your service a nurturing and engaging place for children. Your unwavering commitment to enhancing outcomes for children speaks volumes about your professional integrity and the values you uphold in your educational practice.

Once again, congratulations on your achievement. We look forward to the positive impact your service will undoubtedly have on future generations of learners.

Yours sincerely

**TANIA PORTER** 

Deputy Director-General Early Childhood, Regulation and Communication Department of Education